
                                                                                                                            
 

NOTICE: CITY OF DURHAM/COUNTY OF DURHAM 
TOWN HALL MEETING ON EQUAL ACCESS TO PROCUREMENT PROCESS 

BY WOMEN AND MINORITY OWNED BUSINESSES 
 

DATE: Tuesday May 20, 2014 
 
TIME: 6PM EST 
 
LOCATION: Durham City Council Chambers, 101 City Hall Plaza, Durham NC  
 

Griffin & Strong, P.C. is a consulting firm based in Atlanta, GA that is under contract with the 
County to review, analyze, and suggest improvements for its procurement practices with 
regard to minority and women owned businesses.  To this end, Griffin & Strong, P.C. is 
conducting a Town Hall Meeting to determine, in part based on the testimonies of business 
owners and community members, whether the City of Durham and/or Durham County have 
provided equal access to their procurement opportunities by minority and women owned 
businesses. 

 

 


